
DPW/BPD Building Committee Meeting Minutes 
December 22, 2020 7:00PM, Meeting held via Zoom due to COVID-19 

Meeting called to order at 7:00, members in attendance Anne Marie Mahoney, Tom Gatzunis, 
Ted Galante, Fitzie Cowing, Judith Ananian Sarno, Anthony Ferrante, Chief Jamie MacIsaac, 
Bill Shea, Mike Santoro, Rich McLaughlin, Steve Rosales, Mike Smith, Roy Epstein 

● Paving coat down for parking lot till spring paving
● Masonry washing/pointing being done to clean exterior
● Terra cotta is going up
● Front stair landings going down
● Interior completion substantially complete, evidence lockers installed, firearm storage on

site
● Cell doors, new doors have been ordered, old doors were not able to be retrofitted
● Substantial completion moved to January
● Discussion of remaining budget
● Mention of basement area that has not been addressed that may or may not need

updating
● Discussion of final “wish list” items and their dwindling possibility
● Discussion of Richard Lane Cafe and related fundraiser
● Discussion of landscaping budget and possible additions
● Discussion of dispatch move-in - January 9
● DPW pipe - contractor being allowed additional opportunity to flush and video, as

prescribed by town counsel
● DPW used new facilities during most recent storm with success
● Discussion of next meeting dates, settle on January 12
● Meeting adjourned at 7:49


